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Addendum Date: March 14, 2024

A. This Addendum shall be considered part of the bid documents for the above-
mentioned project as though it had been issued at the same time and shall be
incorporated integrally therewith. Where provisions of the following
supplementary data differ from those of the original bid documents, this
Addendum shall govern and take precedence.

B. Bidders are hereby notified that they shall make any necessary adjustments in
their estimates as a result of this Addendum. It will be construed that each bidder's
proposal is submitted with full knowledge of all modifications and supplemental
data specified herein.

Addendum No. 1 consists of the following:

Clarification: All bids must be received by 2:00 PM on Monday, March 18, 2024, as
discussed during the mandatory pre-bid meeting and contained within the Invitation for
Bid packet. The public Notice to Bidders that was published in the Port Arthur News and
uploaded to the Port’s website, incorrectly stated an earlier bid time.

| Bid Date remains the same 7

End of Addendum
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Date Rebecca Underhill
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